
U.S. Department of Justice 

Wu'Linear% DC  20530 

December 22, 1986 

James H. Lesar, Esq. 
918 F Street, N.W. 
Room 509 
Washington, D.C. 20004 

Dear Mr. Lesar: 

X 	Your Freedom of Information/Privacy Act (FOUPA) request was received by this office which serves as the receipt 
and referral unit for FOI/PA requests addressed to the Department of Justice. We have referred your request to the Depart-
ment component(s) you have designated or, based upon descriptive information you have provided, to the component(s) 
most likely to have the records. Components to which your request has been forwarded are indicated on the enclosed 
listing. All future inquiries concerning the status of your request should be addressed to the component(s) which now 
has your letter for response. This office does not participate in the decision to grant or deny access to records. 

	Your request designated organizations outside of the Department of Justice as indicated below and will have 
to be resubmitted by you directly to them.* 

	The Freedom of Information and Privacy Acts apply only to the records of agencies within the executive branch 
of the Federal Government. 

	Other: 

Sincere 

/4)
721  

. Micha Clark 
Assistant D for 
General Services Staff 
Justice Management Division 

Enclosures: 
As stated above 


